Jaws 3-D

Music Notes

Alan Parker (Score Composer) and Graham Walker (Score Producer) traveled to Los Angeles to meet with the film’s producer Alan Lansburg, director Joe Alves and the production team, where we discussed the type of score, and possible songs etc.

On our return to London, Alan started to score some layouts re the main themes etc., and these went to LA to get their approval, which went through pretty smoothly.

Then started the process of scoring the film "proper", and eventually recording the score with a full symphony orchestra, at the Angel Studios, Islington, London.

We mixed the score at Alan Parker’s own studio and just as we had finished, the phone rang from LA. It was the head of music at Universal.

Alan Landsburg had re-cut the "negative", and we had to get to LA as soon as possible to see what was involved in re-scoring the new cut.

We where told that only about 14 minutes of the film had altered, BUT, when we saw the film, Alan, to fit the new cut, had to re-score about 34 minutes in about a week and then we had to record and mix the new music cues during the next week!!!

The score was well received by all, including Sid Shienberg, who remarked that the score moved the film along brilliantly.

